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12th December 2024

Dear parents & carers,  

For the first time in 8 years, we are holding our Winter Fair on Wednesday 18th December in 
the main hall. There will be lots of stalls including a tombola, raffle, cafe, food and treats. 

We are still looking for donations of unwanted gifts for our tombola stall. Please send these 
into school with your child or bring them to the main school office.

 

Due to popular demand there will be a Santa’s Grotto where children will be able to visit 
Santa and have their photo taken with him. 

The event will start at 2pm and as we would like to encourage as many parents as possible 
to attend the fair with your children, you are invited to collect your child from the top 
playground from 1.45pm. Pupils who remain in school after 2pm will be able to enjoy the fair 
with their friends, supervised by school staff. 

I thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact me should 
you have any queries or questions.

Yours sincerely, 
   

 
Mrs S Keenan
Acting Headteacher

   ​
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